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______________________________________________________ 

 
Monday 4th January 2021 

 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
Most of our students will be learning at home for the next two weeks. More information 
about home learning can be found at the end of this letter. For students in Year 1 to Year 6, 
work will be set on Google Classroom. For students in Nursery and Reception Mr. O’Shea 
has set up their own website which does not require google logins - information about this 
website will be sent to parents in a separate letter.  
 
For those parents who have requested a critical key worker place for your child then you 
should have received a confirmation email from Mrs Childs. If you have any queries, please 
make contact with Mrs Childs: ​schilds@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk​  We look forward to 
welcoming your child to school tomorrow. 
 
We also look forward to welcoming our students with an EHC plan. Their attendance will 
have been in discussion with Ms Townsend and Mrs Chaplin. 
 
As we do not have to manage such large numbers on site, please follow the arrival and 
dismissal times below: 
 
Morning arrival for all students: 8.40 am to 9.00 am 
 
Afternoon dismissal for all students: 3.00 pm to 3.20 pm 
 
Breakfast Club and 4.30 Clubs are in operation and should have been booked via Mrs 
Childs. Please make contact with Mrs Childs (schilds@hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk) if 
you have any queries. 
 
As ever, thank-you for your continued flexibility and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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Ann Bowen-Breslin  
Principal 
 
 
Information on Remote Learning for Year 1 to Year 6 
 
Dear Parent and Carer,  
  
Your class teacher is now preparing high quality online learning which will begin tomorrow 
and will run through to Friday 15th January. The learning will take place through our 
Remote Learning Provision on Google Classroom. Your child will be familiar with Google 
Classroom as they sign into it weekly with their teachers using the school’s Chromebooks 
but may need support when signing it at home with a different device. If using a mobile or 
tablet device, please ensure you first download both the Google Classroom App, and the 
Google Slides app. For more support on this, please visit ​this site. 
 
Each day there will be an English and Maths lesson. Throughout the week there will be 
Foundation and Science lessons. Class teachers will use recorded videos to deliver new 
learning and provide online activities for your child to complete. Feedback will be given to 
children through Google Classroom and children are encouraged to review this feedback. 
 
When a child completes a lesson, they must click the ‘​Hand In’​ button so the teacher 
knows their work is complete. All lessons are due for 3pm that day, but children are 
welcome to submit work after this time. 
 
The Elliot Foundation are currently reviewing the latest on video calls, and for the time 
being we will not be running live video calls with children. 
 
Children in Years 1 to 3 will receive their login details via an email to you. Should children in 
Years 4 - 6 need support with their login, please use this link to request it. 
 
If you have any technical questions or require a log in, please use ​this link​ to make a 
request and we will be in touch. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Remote Learning Team 

https://sites.google.com/hillingdonprimaryschool.org.uk/techsupport/technical-support
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdL0YpFyY9OkG3pAx5z-vKP_wTlAZ4UUii1WYA7i0quVIcJvQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

